
Update
Spring Covid Boosters

April 2023

Longton Hall Surgery will be offering 
these from the 17th April. 

This will be for eligible patients only: 
• Over 75 year olds
• Immunosuppressed

Appointments will be set up from 
April and eligible patients will receive 

text messages closer to the time.
Please note that the vaccines will be give from 

Our new surgery - Longton south primary care centre


